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Amniotic fluid embolism remains a cause for significant obstetric maternal morbidity and mortality. A recent diagnostic criterion has been published, aiming to precise the diagnosis of amniotic fluid embolism and differentiate this entity from alternative diagnoses. 
The existing literature regarding subsequent pregnancies in after a previous amniotic fluid embolism is sparse, limiting the consultation prior to an additional pregnancy in survivors.   
In our study we present a case series of amniotic fluid emboli in one tertiary medical center thought a 15-year period, implementing the aforementioned diagnostic criteria. 
Additionally, we bring the outcomes of subsequent pregnancies in amniotic fluid embolism survivors, which to our knowledge, is the largest to date.  

We believe that the findings in this study have a significant clinical impact and you will find it suitable for publication in your influential journal.

The manuscript has not been published elsewhere and it will not be submitted elsewhere until a final decision is made by the editorial board of the Journal of Perinatal Medicine. 
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I hope this paper will be suitable for publication in your esteemed Journal. 
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